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I have been a proud resident of Ocean City MD since 2017 and have been a regular visitor since
2009 

To say that Wind Turbines are the future of the shoreline is completely disastrous 

I have been grateful for Mayor Rick Meehans vocal opposition to this project since it’s proposal 

And a majority of people in my building The Capri have also been vocally against this project as well

We do not need these turbines to destroy the beautiful view of the Atlantic along the beach

Andy Pollack 
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